Planning Board Meeting Minutes

August, 9, 2017

Members Present: Ken Kahn, Richard Nathhorst, Tom Ewing, Jean Bergstrom, Steve Freedman.

Members Absent: Gary Gruber and Van Stoddard

Jim Field and Greg Woodard, representing Friends of Leverett Pond, were there to ask PB to approve the conveyance of ownership of the dam on Leverett Pond, as well as a small parcel of land associated with it, from Lewis and Tevelde to their organization. Other members from the FOLP were there for support, Tom Hankinson, Mitch Mulholland, Katie Scofield and Jonathan Severance.

The board approved the change (Steve Freedman recused himself from this order of business) and the Friends of Leverett Pond paid a \$150.00 fee.

Next meeting, September 13th, will be a Hearing on the proposed Verizon Tower on Long Plain Road. All members of the board are encouraged to read section 3900 of the PB Bylaws in preparation.

Respectfully submitted,

Jean Bergstrom